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2769.	Mr G R Davis (DA) to ask the Minister of Energy:

What are the reasons for the delays in the implementation in the next round of renewables in the 2018 Integrated Resource Plan?	NW3062E


Reply:

The draft IRP 2018 has been published for public comments. Procufement  of additional capacity  in line with the projections in the final IRP2O18 and in accordance with Section 34 of the Electricity Regulation Act will follow once the final IRP 2018 is approved by Cabinet.
